
October 12, 2021 

Happy Fall! 

I would like to take a moment and thank our Board and Owners for their support and trust in me. Liliana, our 

Maintenance and Grounds crews along with myself will continue to serve Villas West to the best of our ability. 

As this is my first week in this new position I do not have much to report at this time. We are working on 

getting some new roofing bids and hopefully can contract a new roofer before our next meeting. 

I have been approached by a few homeowners asking what we can do to retain our wonderful staff. I have 

received approval to look into some benefits to help our employees yet remain feasible for Villas West.  In the 

meantime we have placed an appreciation box in the office.  Any donations received will go directly to our 

staff to help with benefits and appreciation functions. 

I look forward to working with you all. 

 

Dorothy Gates  

General Manager 

 

 


